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Presentations 

In addition to the plenary sessions on the colloquium's topics, you will have the 
opportunity to attend smaller disciplinary sections on 18 October to discuss specific 
topics within your academic field.  

As already announced in the invitation, we will give you the opportunity to present 
your current research activities in short talks and/or to present a poster in the 
subsequent poster session. Official languages will be German and English. Each 
presentation needs to reference the topic of the specific section and should bring 
your own research into focus.  

 

Short Talk 

Please consider the following general guidelines: 

- To be considered for a host talk, please submit an abstract and a title  

- You are free to participate in any section; however, short talks can only be 
considered if relating to the topic of the specific section. 

- Only few presentations per section can be considered. 

- Your presentation should be prepared for a maximum of 15 minutes. After each talk, 
there will be time for questions and discussion. 

- Your presentation should be held in English or German and commonly 
understandable. Please keep the interdisciplinary audience of the meeting in mind 
when preparing your presentation and provide a general introduction to your project 
in the context of your field. Most fellows are not active in your field of research. 

- You will be informed in due time whether your short talk has been selected. The 
selection of presentations will seek to achieve a well-balanced composition of the 
different disciplines and a strict reference to the topic of the session; the talks are not 
judged by their academic quality. 
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Poster 

Please consider the following guidelines for your poster: 

– The design of your poster is entirely up to you. 

– You will have a space allocated of 90 cm width x 130 cm height. The posters 
should fit to the maximum size of DIN A0 portrait (84,1 cm x 118,9 cm). 

– Please bring your printed poster to the meeting.  

– The poster session will take place in the conference hotel. Please put up your 
poster on 18 October until 14:00 h. 

– Poster boards and pins will be available. 

– There is no limited number for posters; all posters will be accepted for presentation. 


